
Happy Term 3!

We hope you had a lovely Christmas break and are well 
rested and ready for another term of learning.

If you have any concerns or problems, please speak to 
your class teacher.

In Maths we are going to be learning about money 

before moving on to multiplication and division.

In English we will be focusing on letters and 

description using the story of Fantastic Mr Fox and 

others. 

In the afternoon subjects we will be exploring food 

in Art, sliding structures in DT, the plague in History, 

the UK in Geography, living things and habitats in 

science and parables in RE.

Homework will go home on a 

Friday and must be returned 

on a Wednesday.

Little Wandle books will go 

home on a Friday and must 

be returned Monday.

Indoor PE is on a Monday, 

and Outdoor PE is on 

Thursday.

When using your child’s 

contact book, please record 

any reading that is done at 

home and also any key 

messages.

Please continue to use 

Spelling Shed, TT 

Rockstars and Numbots 

to help your child with 

their learning.

NOTES FROM YOUR TEACHERS REMINDERS

WHAT ARE WE LEARNING?

AT HOME
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